
 
 
 
 
 

Charleston County and City of North Charleston 
Program Year 2018 

Urban Entitlement Programs 
 

NOTICE OF AVAILBILITY: SCHEDULE OF ANNUAL PUBLIC HEARING DATES 
 
Charleston County’s Community Development Department is the administering agency for the County of Charleston Urban 
Entitlement Grants for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program; Emergency Solutions Grant (HESG); Community 
Housing Development Organization (CHDO); and, the HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME).  These grant programs are 
funded by an allocation from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and are intended to fund housing and 
community development activities throughout Charleston County. 
 
The Department conducts public hearings during the course of a year for the purpose of providing information on Community 
Programs to County residents and to receive comments from citizens regarding program activities.  At least once per year, generally 
scheduled to coincide with each year’s annual HUD allocation, a public hearing is held in each of the participating jurisdictions (as 
decided by the jurisdiction). Hearings are held in the evening to encourage greater public attendance.  The following jurisdictions 
have requested the Department to discuss the Urban Entitlement Grants at the following time/dates:   
 

 McClellanville: 405 Pinckney St, McClellanville, SC 29458, Monday, November 6 at 7 PM 

 Hollywood: 6278 Highway 162, Hollywood, Monday, November 13, 2017 at 6 PM 

 Ravenel: 5962 Highway 165 Ste 100, Ravenel, Tuesday, November 28, 2017 at 6 PM 

 Lincolnville: 141 W Broad St., Lincolnville, Wednesday, December 6, 2017 at 6:30 PM 

 Awendaw: 6971 Doar Rd, Awendaw, Thursday, December 7, 2017 at 6:30 PM 

 Mount Pleasant: 100 Ann Edwards Lane, Mount Pleasant, Tuesday, January 9, 2017 at 6 PM   

 James Island: 1238-B Camp Road, James Island, Thursday, January 18, 2017 at 7 PM 
 
For additional information, call Jean Sullivan, Director at (843) 202-6960 or via e-mail at jsullivan@charlestoncounty.org.  
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